An Bord Pleanala

Our Ref: PCI0001

Mr Aidan Geoghegan,
Project Manager,
Eirgrid,

The Oval,

160 Shelbourne Road,
Ballsbridge,

Dublin 4.

Date: 28" October, 2014.

Re: Projects of Common Interest — North-South 400 kV Interconnection Development

Dear Mr Geoghegan,

Following on from our meeting of 13" October 2014, An Bord Pleanala (Competent Authority) has
decided that the PCI file PCI0001 is to be made available to the public following upon the lodgement of
the application by EirGrid under section 182A of the planning and Development Act, 2000, as amended.

Yours sincerely,

SDineat—

Seamus Gfant,
Executive Officer,

PCI Unit
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